[image: image1.jpg]


[image: image2.jpg]



                      Primary 3        Class Update   August 2017
 www.parkview-pri.s-lanark.sch.uk                 @ParkViewUpdate    
 Tel: 0141 641 1677                  office@parkview-pri.s-lanark.sch.uk
[image: image3.jpg]



Welcome!
Primary 3 have enjoyed their first week back at school. They have settled well into their new classroom routines very quickly. The children have had fun carrying out some getting to know you activities and they have been sharing their news from their summer holiday. This week they have enjoyed being able to sit outside for lunch and playing on the Trim Trail at playtimes and lunchtimes 
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P.E
Primary 3 will have PE on Monday and Friday (Outdoor Weather Permitting).  P1-3 children have the option of wearing their polo shirt and sweatshirt to school on PE days and simply change into shorts in class.   Please ensure that your child does not wear jewellery to school on these days. Please check that every item of clothing is clearly labelled with your child’s name and class.
Meet The Teacher
Parents/Carers are invited to come along to a ‘Meet The Teacher’ session on Wednesday 30st August 2017 at 5pm.  This will give you an informal opportunity to see your child’s class and find out about Homework.   
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Topic

This term we will be doing a novel study for our topic, ‘The Enormous Crocodile’. This topic will combine other curricular areas such as Literacy, Technologies and Expressive Arts to enhance your child’s learning. You can extend your child’s learning at home by researching interesting facts about Africa and crocodiles. For example: Africa population, cultures, crocodile habitat and what they eat. You might also like to visit the Library to select books to encourage your child to talk about what they have been learning about in class.

 School Values
Our School Values underpin all of the work that we do in school.  We go over them in class on a daily basis.  Please speak to your child about these values and help them to understand why they are important.  Thank you.
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Politeness
Ambition
       Responsibility
     Kindness
Homework 
Homework will start on Monday 4th of September 2017.  Our approach to Homework will be explained at the Meet the Teacher event.  
Parent Appointments

If you have any concerns about your child’s progress or wellbeing, please do not hesitate to contact the School Office to make an appointment.  

Finally...
We will be sending home your child’s Snapshot jotter for you to see all their hard work and next steps across the curriculum.  Please ensure that these jotters are signed with a parent comment and return to school promptly.  This will enable us to use them later on in the year and allow you to see the progression in your child’s work. 

Once a month we have a whole school assembly and we share the children’s achievements. Encourage your child to bring in any certificates, trophies, medals etc they win at clubs and I will photograph them for evidence in their achievement folder. 

Every Wednesday until Christmas we will be having a Walk Once a Week Challenge.  It involves encouraging children to walk to school once a week and we will keep a record for our Junior Road Safety Officers to organise prizes.

Kind regards,

 Miss Beatts
